
East Granby Youth Services Presents 
Safe@Home 

 

Your child is registered for Safe@Home on Wednesday, December 6, 2023, from 1:10pm – 

3:00pm in the R.D. Seymour School Cafeteria.  Alicia Van Neil, supervisor for Youth Services, 

and/or her designee will sign the students out from school and transition them to the program.  

Pick up will be promptly at 3:00pm at the cafeteria door entrance to school. 

 

This program is sponsored by East Granby Youth Services.  The meetings will be held on 

Wednesday, December 6, 2023, from 1:10 pm – 3:00 pm in the Cafeteria at R.D. Seymour 

School.    

 

The permission slip below is required for your child to stay after school to participate in the 

program.  Please return the signed permission slip to eastgranbyyouthservices@gmail.com no 

later than Monday, November 27, 2023.  Please call the Youth Services Office with any 

questions: 860-653-7800. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

My Child ______________________________________________________, (Grade________/  

Teacher: ____________________________________________) has my permission to attend 

the Safe@Home and be signed out from the Seymour School office by Alicia Van Neil, Youth 

Services Supervisor and/or her designee on Wednesday, December 6, 2023 to attend 

Safe@Home. 

 

I will pick my child up promptly at 3:00pm at the cafeteria door of R.D. Seymour School (185 

Hartford Avenue, East Granby). 
 

 

_______________________________________ ____________________________  
Parent/Guardian Name Parent Cell phone or # where you can                                                                  
 be reached during the program. 

                                                                             
_______________________________________     ____________________________ 

Parent Signature                                                   Date 
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